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David 
Harper/HPIHSD/DOH/GB 
Sent by: Carole 
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Ailsa/Rowena/Patrick 

ToAilsa Wight/PH6/DOH/GBLGRO. C Rowena 
Jecock/PH6/DOH/GEI GRO _C jPatrick 
Hennessy/POLICY/DOH/GB[ GRO_C 

cc 

bcc 

SubjectURGENT: Archer 

You will wish to be aware of Liz's e-mail below in connection with the submission up to 
MS(PH) this morning. 

Carole 

Sent on behalf of 
Professor David R Harper 
Director General 
Health Improvement and Protection 
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Subject Archer 

David 
I am so sorry you have got landed with all this in my absence. It's maddening being out here and not able 
to take care of it. 

Re Dawn's list of requests can I just suggest that you might want to check before giving her the 35 
withheld documents? Some of them are ministerial papers from a previous administration and I seem to 
remember there is a rule about not giving out such papers to the next government. 

I can't think of anything else that you might not be aware of. I see Dawn seems keen on giving them more 
money which I guess might be possible if it is a one off sum and we can find it from this year's 
underspends across the department. 

I do hope we can avoid a public inquiry though. There is nothing new to be learned from it - it would just 
be a collossal waste of money! 

Regards 
Liz 
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